
1/5 

 

 

 

26 Jan 24 

 

MINUTES OF THE WO & SGT MESS 

COMMITTEE MEETING 26 JAN 24 

 

 

Chairperson: 

WO Goodfellow, PMC 

 

Members of the committee in attendance: 

Sgt Mike Hoddinott, VPMC 

Sgt Brian Brewster, Treasurer 

PO2 Tammy Campbell, Secretary  

Sgt Tyler Bedard, Advertising Rep 

Kelsey 

Lauren, Mess Clerk 

Anthony 

 

Members of the committee absent: 

CWO Renee Hansen, HPMC 

Sgt Chris Landry, Entertainment Rep 

Sgt Robert Jellicoe, Housing Rep 

Sgt Patrick Johnson, Sports Rep 

MWO Shawn Sibley, Sports 2IC 

Danielle Soucy, Mess Manager 

Sgt Deidre Squires, Entertainment 2IC 

Amy Dawson, Assistant Mess Manager 

Paul Butt 

 

 

 

1. INTRODUCTORY REMARKS 

 

The meeting started at 09:30 with opening remarks from the WO Goodfellow, who thanked 

everyone for their attendance.   

 

 

2.   BUDGET  

 

Tabled until next Executive meeting. 

 

3. ENTERTAINMENT 

 

Valentine’s Day, it was discussed doing the Charcuterie boards from the Grind again.  Lauren 

will contact the Grind and order 85 Charcuterie boards.  It was discussed to charge $20.00, 
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which includes the charcuterie board and bottle of wine( Red, White or a Rose) or non-alcoholic 

wine.  Registration cut-off is 9 February. 

 

Family Skate, the date tentative for the 25th Feb between 13:00 – 15:00.  It was discussed to 

have a hot chocolate bar, Timbits for snacks, possibly pizza.  Tentative budget is $4,000.00.  

May try to add it in on a Family skate at the arena, although how would the members and guest 

be identified. 

   

St. Patty Day Bingo, the date will be determined at the next Executive Committee meeting.  

There was discussion on tacking it on to a TGIT. The prizes will be discussed, there will be no 

refunds on any of the prizes.  It was discussed to have the advertising starting 05 Feb.  It was 

suggested pat was the Bingo caller again.  There will be green beer, snacks, pizza, chips, juice 

etc… 

 

MCpl Lunch, 20th Feb will be wings, the break down will be 1 pound free for the Member, 

$5.00 a pound for the guest. 

 

TGIT, it was discussed the TGIT will remain free, the Lunches will be $5.00.  

 

Event planning will be discussed further at the next Executive committee meeting when the 

Entertainment Rep is available. 

 

 

4. OPEN DISCUSSION 

 

Sgt Brewster wis going to create a Feedback form to send out to the membership, asking what 

events they would like to have at the mess, i.e.  more Family events, events only 3 times a year 

etc… 

 

WCWO Coffee, it was discussed to have another Mentoring session followed by a TGIT, more 

information to follow. 

 

The WOSM has been asked to have taxi chits for the RCAF Mess Dinner on the 28th Mar. 

 

It was mentioned if the Snowball hasn’t been won by 29 Feb, it was suggested the WOSM have 

a “Surprise Party” and draw names until the Snowball is won. 

 

WO Goodfellow mentioned, she will be stepping down as PMC at the end of Mar.  VPMC will 

take over until his posting in Jul.  At the next executive committee meeting the PMC would like 

to know who all will be leaving the committee. 

 

 

5. CLOSING REMARKS 

 

WO Goodfellow thanked the committee members coming to the meeting.  The next executive 

committee meeting will be 13 Feb 2024 at 13:00.  Meeting adjourned at 10:17. 
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______________________ 

WO Goodfellow 

Warrants & Sergeants Mess PMC 

 

 

______________________ 

Col James 

WComd 


